
Tree survey/arboricultural implications 
 
The proposed building will be 4 metres away from some small plum-trees to the south east 
side which do not need to be removed for the building works to be carried out. There are no 
established or protected trees in the proposed building site which will be affected by the 
works. The building will not require any trees to be removed in order to be constructed.  
 
 


